
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School’s New After School Homework Help Program 
Timmins, November 8, 2010:   

O’Gorman High School is pleased to announce an After School Homework Help Program. 
Starting on October 27, 2010, the Northeastern Catholic District School Board has hired a 
qualified high school teacher to work with students from 3:15 to 5:15 pm in the school library.  
 
Darren Berthier, OHS Principal commented “This unique opportunity provides the student the 
extra help on their everyday assignments which will alleviate their frustrations when they are 
at home. Also, this program provides the opportunity to rescue students’ credits who are 
considered ‘at risk’ of not succeeding in a particular course. What better way for students to 
consolidate their learning?” 
 

 
 

Mr. Adam Wojtus, Teacher at OHS, assists a student during the After School Homework Help 
Program. 
 
James Michaud, Superintendent of Student Success noted “It is these innovative and 
unique programs that set O’Gorman High School apart from the rest.  We are always 
focusing on our students and how to assist them achieve and develop their skills.  This After 
School Homework Help program is designed to assist students from all grades and provide 
that little extra that some students require to achieve success.” 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
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